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Langsett Parish Council Newsletter 
Christmas 2023 

 
Season’s Greetings and Happy New Year  

from Langsett Parish Council 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Langsett Parish Council meetings: 

Monday 8th January 2024 

Monday 11th March 2024 

Monday 13th May 2024  

(Annual and Parishioners meetings) 

Held in Langsett Barn from 7pm 

Langsett Parish Councillors: 

Cllr Peter Horner (Chair) 

Cllr Linda Taylor (Vice-Chair) 

Cllr Dean Furniss 

Cllr Lynn Hammond  

Cllr Kate Wood 

 

 

DEFIBRILLATOR TRAINING 

The Parish Council are pleased 

to confirm  

FREE TRAINING SESSION 

15th January 2024 at 6pm 

at Langsett Barn 

TO BOOK YOUR PLACE  

please e-mail 

clerk@langsettparishcouncil.org.uk 

Langsett Parish Council would like to take 

this opportunity to thank Susan Barnes for 

her work with the Parish Council. 

We would like to record the sad passing 

of Mr Steve Sedgwick, who was a 

Councillor on the Parish Council.   

Steve was an enthusiastic member of the 

Parish Council and of the village – he will 

be greatly missed. 

Super-Fast Broadband 

We would like to thank Sandra, a local resident, for contacting Miriam Cates MP in regards to the 

ongoing slow broadband speeds experienced by Langsett Residents.  We had a very positive meeting 

with Miriam which led to a further meeting with the South Yorkshire superfast broadband lead.  The 

good news is that Langsett is included in the latest bid for funds in South Yorkshire with a very good 

chance of selection, although not guaranteed.  We have included a copy of the questionnaire 

designed by Sandra.  If you would like to complete this and return it by dropping it off at the Bank View 

Cafe.  However, a key bit of information is whether you would be interested in taking up superfast 

broadband if it became available.  We have in excess of 140 properties and businesses in Langsett.  

Although the number of interested properties has no effect on the result of the bid it could affect the 

order of the roll out.   

With this in mind we would like all residents and businesses that would be interested in super-fast 

broadband to email the Parish Clerk on :       clerk@langsettparishcouncil.org.uk  

We just need to know that you would be interested at this stage.  We look forward to hearing from you 

and we will feed the results back to the Super-fast Broadband lead as and when we have information. 

 

South Yorkshire Stages Road Rally 

Sunday 10th December 2023 

The Sheffield and Hallamshire Motor Club are holding the South Yorkshire Stages rally locally 

around areas of Langsett, and the wider Penistone area. 

https://southyorkshirestagesrally.co.uk 
 

Residents’ handbook available 

 https://southyorkshirestagesrally.co.uk/community 
 

https://southyorkshirestagesrally.co.uk/


 

 

THE KINGS CORONATION CELEBRATION EVENT 

Thank you to all who attended the afternoon tea to celebrate the King’s Coronation Celebration 

on the 7th May. A special thank you to all who donated delicious cakes, enjoyed by over 40 

attendees including visitors who happened to be passing, popped in and joined in the 

celebrations! We hope they were impressed by the hospitality of Langsett Parish. 

 

MEETING WITH LOCAL POLICE    In July we asked South Yorkshire Police to meet with the Parish 

Council and residents to discuss local crime. 14 residents and 4 local Police officers (from 

Stannington and Penistone) discussed local crime issues, and to provide support and advice. 

 

SATURDAY 4th NOVEMBER    The litter pick followed by refreshments earlier in the year was so 

popular, it was decided to hold another litter pick and “meet the Councillors” and “meet Yorkshire 

Water Rangers” event on Saturday 4th November.  Although the weather was not on our side for 

the litter pick, it gave residents and the Parish Council the opportunity to chat with the Yorkshire 

Water Rangers Team Leader and the Land and Property Portfolio Manager. 

 

GILBERT HILL The Parish Council received proposals from BMBC to attempt to resolve the issues of 

parking on Gilbert Hill by introducing a one-way system.  After discussions at Parish Council 

meetings and feedback from residents, the Parish Council rejected the initial proposals due to 

negative effects the proposals were envisaged to have for residents.  New proposals awaited. 

 

  

PLANS FOR THE FUTURE 

As well as continuing to deal with issues around parking issues, litter, and fly-tipping, the Parish 

Council are also hoping to work with Yorkshire Water to improve local areas i.e. around the pond, 

to improve areas of bilberry bushes, and hope to introduce a Nature Trail for children. We will let 

residents know when we have dates for volunteer work.   

 

LANGSETT BARN & LANGSETT FLOUCH CAR PARKS  

The plans for the introduction of ANPR cameras and parking charging equipment have been 

given planning approval but we are still awaiting confirmation of the date Yorkshire Water will 

introduce payment charges.  This is anticipated as sometime in 2024, following trials in other 

locations.   
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If you have any ideas 

for future content or improvement,  

or would like to receive parish information 

by email , please contact  

the Parish Clerk, Avril Sturdy 

clerk@langsettparishcouncil.org.uk  

  or Text: 07724 755236 

www.langsettparishcouncil.org.uk  

mailto:clerk@langsettparishcouncil.org.uk

